

MIM Distributors PO Box 40799 San Francisco, CA 94140

Re: MIM Distributors Newsletter

Mr.

I have recently received your letter regarding the censorship of your newsletter to inmate James Denver who is currently incarcerated in our facility. You indicate that this newsletter was rejected from our facility because it is a copy of your newsletter to our facility stamped "legal Mail".

Our policy does not allow for newsletters or other publications, in part because of the small amount of space available for inmates to store this material and the potential for fire hazard as clutter. Our policy only allows for "legal mail" from the attorney of record.

I have enclosed our policy for your viewing.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Chris Barela

CC: County Attorney